Amanda Baryenbruch

From: Modesty Vlastelica <modesty@ces-na.com>

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 8:57 AM

To: Justin Nickels; Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: External: PUBLIC INPUT FOR APRIL 19th: MASK MANDATE EXTENSION AND LIBRARY

BOARD APPOINTMENTS

Dear Mayor Nickels and Common Council:

Thank you for your service to our city. Please do not extend the mask mandate, there is no science to support masks effectiveness. If anything there is evidence coming out that many disposable masks are potentially harmful to our health, containing a toxic asbestos like substance, and are harmful to our environment – I am tired of finding disposable masks littering our streets all throughout Manitowoc – this is an everyday occurrence for many of us!

In addition, I support the appointment of Aaron Erdmann and Gregg Wolf to the Manitowoc Library Board of Trustees.

Sincerely, Modesty Vlastelica Manitowoc, WI

Modesty Vlastelica
Operations



Solutions that deliver straight to your bottom line

Proud to be an 5.0 company

M: 920-242-9831
E: modesty@ces-na.com
W: www.ces-na.com

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.